
KFSM-TV 
Fort Smith, AR 

 
License Renewal Application 

Assignment of License  
 

 
 As the FCC’s records reflect, TEGNA Inc. acquired KFSM, pursuant to a long-form 

assignment of license application (see BALCDT-2019040ABS), which was granted by the FCC 

on September 16, 2019. and consummated on September 19, 2019. Thus, pursuant to FCC policy 

and the renewal application instructions, the renewal applicant’s responses cover the period 

commencing as of the consummation of the assignment. 

 


